
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grosse Pointe South High School Fisher Plaza Bench Donation Form 
 
The Fisher Road Entrance Plaza is a beautiful edition to South, increasing safety and 
accessibility, and creating a welcoming atmosphere. There are six benches on the plaza and the 
Mothers’ Club is offering the opportunity to dedicate the benches with a commemorative plaque 
for $2000. Your inscription will be on the bench forever and the funds we raise will go to the 
three pillars of Scholarships for students, Enrichment grants for teachers, and Preservation of 
South’s historic campus. 
 
 
Name_________________________________________________________________________  
 
Address_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
City__________________________________________State_________Zip________________  
 
Phone_________________________Email___________________________________________ 
 
Plaque Inscription: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please make checks payable to: Mothers’ Club of Grosse Pointe South High School. 
 
Credit card # ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Expiration Date_______________Security Code________________                Amount $2000.00  
 
Name as it appears on the card (Please print)__________________________________________ 
 
 
Please mail completed form to: Vice President of Preservation, The Mothers’ Club, Grosse 
Pointe South High School, 11 Grosse Pointe Boulevard, Grosse Pointe Farms, MI 48236  


